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 STAR LAKE TOWNSHIP E - BULLETIN # 2  

March 23, 2016 

 
SUBJECT:  Shooting Star Neighborhood Meeting set for 3/30/16  

 

 

This is to advise that Otter Tail County and the White Earth Nation has mailed a notice this 

week of a “Neighborhood Meeting” regarding the proposed development of the Shooting Star 

Resort and Casino.  The meeting will be held at the Dent Community Center on March 30th from 

6:30 to 8:30 P.M..   

 

The notice was sent to property owners/residents that live/own property in the immediate area 

of proposed development.  The intent of the meeting is to provide basic information regarding 

the planned development, and to gather input from the neighborhood residents regarding their 

concerns and questions. 

 

An “Open House” meeting for the broader Star Lake community is planned for a later date at a 

location to be determined.  We will alert you to those details as they become known. 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

      Star Lake Town Board 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 

 


